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MEMORANDUM 

 

TO:  District Superintendents 

  Florida College System Presidents 

  Technical College Directors 

  District Career and Technical Education Directors 

 

FROM:  Henry Mack 

 

DATE: March 10, 2022 

 

SUBJECT: 2021-23 Expansion of Registered Apprenticeship and Preapprenticeship  

  (ERAP) Grant Concept Pitch Deadline Extension 

 

Dear Colleagues, 

 

In light of the tremendous amount of interest in the ERAP Concept Pitch, the Florida Department 

of Education has decided to extend the deadline for submission. 

 

The NEW deadline for submission of the ERAP Concept Pitch is now 5PM (EDT) Friday, 

March 18th, 2022 to Charles.Feehrer@fldoe.org. The ERAP Concept Pitch webinar will still be 

held on Friday, March 11th, 2022 from 10:00AM – 11:00AM (see registration information 

below). 

 

 

2021-23 Expansion of Registered 

Apprenticeship and Preapprenticeship 

Grant 

 

https://attendee.gotowebinar.com/register 

 

 

Friday, March 11th, 

2022 

 

10:00AM – 11:00AM 

 

Accessing Audio Portion of 

the Webinar 

 

United State: (415) 930-5321 

Access Code: 411-075-765 

 

Should you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact 

Charles.Feehrer@gmail.com or (850) 245-0915 for assistance. 

 

HM/cf 

State Board of Education 
 
Tom Grady, Chair 
Ben Gibson, Vice Chair 
Members 
Monesia Brown 
Marva Johnson 
Ryan Petty 
Joe York 
 

Richard Corcoran 
Commissioner of Education 
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